To whom it may concern:

I live at 3999 Old Naylor Road with my wife Lynn George. We are very much opposed to the development at 2193 Howell Road.

This is an area that I grew up in and we enjoy the peace and quiet of the country life. We have raised 3 boys here as 4 generations of my family have lived on this road for over forty years. Most of the people out here enjoy hunting, fishing and farming. Everyone knows and trusts their neighbors. We watch out and help each other.

We feel like rezoning this area to allow a planned for sober living may bring a element to this area that we have worked so hard to keep away from our families. We enjoy our agricultural lifestyle and we have young children who still play in the streets and we do not want them endangered by others who have not made the best life choices. There are many parcels available inside the city limits that wouldn't require rezoning for this campus.

Please do not allow this rezoning request and let Mr Moore put his proposed facility in his own back yard.

Sincerely,

Rick and Lynn George